April 9, 2008
Dear Academic Coordinators of Clinical Education:
It’s that time again, when we start planning for another year of student affiliations.  For 2010, we will have rotations available in Acute Care, Inpatient Rehabilitation, Outpatient Orthopedics and Neuro, and Pediatrics (inpatient/outpatient mix).  There are also opportunities for clinical affiliations in our extended care facility and in rural health at our Seward Medical Center (please contact me for more information about these settings).  As we have done in the past, affiliations will be assigned on a first come – first served basis, and based on student application.  I request that only students on their last or second to last affiliation apply.  The applications can be faxed to me at the number below.  

As in previous years, we will not offer affiliations during the summer months of 
June-August.  This is in order to ensure adequate staffing and supervision for your students.

I look forward to working together to continue the growth of our profession.  Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Carrie Gray, PT, CCCE

Providence Alaska Medical Center

Pediatric Therapies

3260 Providence Drive, Suite 338

Anchorage, AK  99508

Phone 907.212.5800 ext. 4341

Fax 907.212.2570

carrie.gray@providence.org
Enclosure:

Affiliation application


